




April Newsletter!  It's Spring, flowers, Sno-Birds, Golf, warmer weather, and finally a 
realistic chance of better times.  Right now we seem to have COVID-19 on the run and 
the calendar is filling up.  St Patrick's Day, Chili Cook off, Westside Expo, Show Me the 
Money, meals on Wednesday and Friday.  The Post is going to be the place to be 
again.  
 
Remember, elections on meeting night, April 6, we start the process.  Now is the time to 
decide if you or someone you know can stand for a committee or an officer position.  
The only requirement is that you be a paid-up member in good standing.  Please call 
me or Tom Hohnecker if you have any questions.  
 
Well, it sure has been a long winter, coldest in 20 years, lake frozen over, snow for 2 
weeks on the ground, a severely divisive election, and all the while the pandemic is 
raging or waning depending on where you look.  And yet, here we are a little roughed 
up but not bowed.  We will have to make some changes in the future but our mission 
will always be to protect the rights of American service people and their families.  That is 
our reason for being, never forget! 
 
God Bless You 
God Bless America 
Mark 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE

APRIL 2021 

APRIL 2021 



AUXILARY MEMBERSHIP MEETING IS 
APRIL 6TH, 2021 ON THE FIRST TUESDAY OF THE MONTH  

STARTING AT 7:00 PM. 
 
Please try and attend. We have such a great group of active members and a wonderful board. You don’t want to miss out 
on the fun while helping our veterans, military, children, and community. 
 
We are very busy trying to make up for the last several months of not being able to participate in  
activities at the Legion. 
 
Thank you for all of our ladies that are pitching in and helping in the kitchen or making cakes or both.  It takes all of us 
working together.  Our meals on Wednesday and Fridays are back!!!!!!Delicious food and you are helping so many  
veterans and military when you support our kitchen.  We thank you for your continued support. Mark your calendars:  
 
Show Me the Money: starts April 1, 2021 the Kitchen opens at 5:00pm 
Silent Auction and mouse races: April 24, 2021 starting at 12:00pm, Call Shelia Marlow 
Memorial  Day Breakfast for Veterans and their immediate family 
Initiation of new members: May the 4th at our auxiliary meeting. 
Craft Show: May 15, 2021,  Call Susann Huff 
 
We have so many great ladies that do a lot of work for our post. There is a lady that does a lot of work for the 
auxiliary and the legion.  One of her faithful projects has been being the chairman for the distribution of the  
poppies on Memorial weekend. If you don’t know who I am talking about it is Deb Sutton Schnoebelen.  She 
needs your help.  She is good but she can’t do it all by herself! If everyone would take a shift it would really 
help.  Deb is dedicated to our legion and her work is greatly appreciated. Please help her so she can better help 
our heroes! 
 

Sandra Kupchick is our Parliamentarian. Sandra is giving very short presentations on our auxiliary committees along 
with in depth typed information for our members to read. This really gives our membership a better understanding of 
our auxiliary.  Sandra started at our meeting in March and it was great. She limits herself to three committees each 
month. Thank you Sandra. 
 
Shelia Marlow is asking for donations of silent auction items. She needs your help If you go to a salon or get your nails 
done ask if they would like to support our veterans and military by donating a gift certificate. And as we all know we 
have our special restaurants that might like to support our veterans and military with a gift certificate.   Please call 
Shelia, if you have questions. 
 
We are putting out a box that will be sent overseas to our brave soldiers. I have a list of items that can be accepted. If 
you are interested in helping please let me know. 
 
I know some of you have asked when we will have our Legion Birthday celebration, at the present time I have not been 
given any info. As soon as I do, you will be notified. 
Stay safe and God bless each and every one of you. 
 
Retta Morton 
President 



 
 

SAL 

REALLY NICE  to  see Donna feeling better at the back bar and all who came to eat 
the special tenderloins created by Herb, on March 10th. . We are glad to have this  
previous restaurant owner as an active SAL member. He will be doing some special 
treats( no I don't know when or what) He is again preparing  specially hand breaded 
tenderloins on WED. APRIL 14.2021 
He told me he loved grilling when its warm, can't say what or when but warm weather 
cooking is coming. 
 
I am glad to be back in person working on ways to HONOR and SERVE our veterans 
and their families; not to mention seeing all of our legion members and guests.   
Remember, you do not have to be a member of a legion organization to HONOR our 
Veterans and their 
families; however we are a very special family of people and welcome new members to 
help us reach our goal: HONOR AND SERVE  THOSE WHO HAVE OR ARE  
SERVING. 
 
Bob Worthley  
816-850-4935 

RIDERS 

 
It’s been a long and cold winter, but spring is finally in the air and we are all looking for-
ward to hitting the road. 
 
We restarted our monthly meetings last month. I personally look forward to hearing 
what everyone has been doing, especially those snowbirds in our group. 
 
We worked up our budget for the year. We are planning on raffling a motorcycle lift and 
will be discussing other fund raiser opportunities such as the bicentennial celebration 
here at the lake. 
 
Do to popular requests during bike fest last year we will have new designs for this year. 
We are selling the remainder of tee shirts at discount. 
 
Ted York Director 
American Legion Riders Zack Wheat Post 624 
509-539-2535 



AMERICAN LEGION 
BIRTHDAY 

DINNER 

APRIL 17TH 
MEETING 6 PM 
DINNER 7 PM 

$2.00 SIGN UP AT THE BAR 
MEAL CATERED 










